
 

 

 

To the Trustees : 

  

I have expressed my opinion on this issue before and don't understand the continuation of the ongoing 

debate.  No property will be designated non-conforming. The option to apply for a variance exists for 

the property owner who feels that their needs can't be met through the by-law. The current by-law on 

house size limits and setbacks support our OCP and the mandate to preserve and protect our island. 

I wish to register my support for the current bylaw. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Daphne Louis 

 

South Pender 

 


